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Stars of the Week

Nursery - Everybody!
Rec - Kairo & Ocean
Y1 - Lyla & Jessica

Y2 - Connor & Darcey W
Y3 - Yash & Hattie

Y4 - Hugo & William
Y5 - Reeva & Phoebe

Y6 - Zach & Freya

This half term our focus will be on: Advent and Christmas

This week in worship we focused on Matthew 2.1-12 The Coming of the Magi.
Year 1 and 2 acted out the arrival of three kings and we talked about how

special they were and why they brought such expensive gifts for the birth of a
baby.   We talked about how the gift of gold showed that the three wise men

knew Jesus was a king. How it symbolises wisdom, understanding and
enlightenment. We talked about how Jesus was to be a king but a very

different kind of king. 

Friday 15th December Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well, again its been another busy week. On Thursday Nursery and Reception did two performances
of their nativity ‘Whoops-a-Daisy Angel’. They were incredible and sang little hearts out, we are
incredibly proud of how they showed courage and determination to all perform to a very big
audience, well done everyone!
We have also had two steps of steps built into the side of the field to ensure safe access to the field
all year round ready for phase 3 of OPAL. The children will need waterproofs and wellington boots
to access this so if you haven’t already brought labelled sets into school, please can you do this
next week. 
As we look ahead to the final week of term, we have lots of exciting things happening in school to
prepare for Christmas. I hope you will join us at all the exciting events listed below. Have a lovely
weekend everyone. 
Mrs Pilkington  
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Target 96%
Reception
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Key Dates 

Monday 18th December - Key Stage 1
Nativity 1:30 and 3:30
Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Parties
Wednesday 20th December - Christmas
Jumper Day, Christmas Lunch and
KS2 Carol Concert 2pm and 4pm at Church
Thursday 21st December - Christmas Raffle 
Thursday 21st December - Christmas Raffle 
Friday 22nd December - School Closes 
2pm, reopens Monday 8th January

Thank You to Lois, Lola and Sam from Year 3

A massive thank you for supporting the Christmas treat stall last Friday
after school. Lola, Sam and Lois in year 3 smashed their target and raised

a grand total of £156 for the Salvation Army Christmas toy appeal. The
donations were dropped off this week and the charity was extremely

grateful so thank you for your support. Well done all three of you, we are
incredibly proud of you. 

PTFA Raffle

The PTFA have been outside school every
morning selling raffle tickets for the raffle

on Thursday 21st December at 2:30. Tickets
have also been on sale and the Nativity

performances. If you haven’t already
bought a ticket or would like some more

they are £1 a strip and will be available all
next week. 

Thank you



School term and holiday patterns

School closes on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 2.00pm

Spring Term 2024  Re-open on Monday 8th January 2024
Mid-term closure Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 2024 

School re-opens Monday 19th February
School closes on Thursday 28th March 2024 at 2.00pm

Summer Term 2024 Re-open on Monday 15th April
Mid-term closure Monday 27th May- Monday 3rd June 2024 

School re-opens on Tuesday 4th June
School closes on Friday 19th July 2023 at 2.00pm

Autumn Term 2024 Re-open on Tuesday 3rd September
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